8/25/2021 Fwd: Union Milling - dustin.czapla@state.co.us - State.co.us Executive Branch Mail

From: Hayden Mellsop <hmellsop@me.com>
Date: Wed, Aug 25, 2021 at 9:04 AM

Subject: Union Milling

To: <drms_info@state.co.us>

To Whom It May Concern

Please see the attached, representing my concern at the proposal for Union Milling to use sodium cyanide in its operations in
the headwaters of the Arkansas River.

Hayden Mellsop
719 530 8333
www.flyfishsalida.com

DRMS RECEIVED:
8/25/2021

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?tab=rm&ogbl#inbox/WhctKKWxdMRDwCvZfFLbpTXLjZFHkIfDVKKkpkJmtZhXXDphdxZNjzHFtzCgrFWkqZpPxI 11



August 25, 2021

To whom it may concern
mailto:drms_info@state.co.us
RE: Union Milling

“In Leadville, where Union Milling company has applied to use sodium cyanide in its processes.
The mill is immediately adjacent to the Leadville Sanitation District finishing pond, which drains
into the Arkansas.”

| have grave concerns about the use of sodium cyanide in the headwaters of the Arkansas River.
The California Gulch and Yak tunnel spills in the 80's decimated the fish and invertebrate
populations of the river, which took decades to recover.

The Arkansas now has the greatest amount of Gold Medal fishing water in the state, about 102
miles, and is the most popular whitewater river in the country. A spill from this mine would
devastate the economies of Leadville, Buena Vista, Salida, Cotopaxi, and Canon City. | urge you
to deny their request for these reasons.

Very Concerned,
Hayden Mellsop

Salida, Colorado.

cc: Lake County Board of Commissioners.
Sarah Mudge

smudqge@co.lake.co.us

Kayla Marcella

kmarcella@co.lake.co.us

Jeff Fiedler

jfiedler@co.lake.co.us
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